
8ème International Workshop on
Anthocyanins

  

OBJECTIFS
The purpose of this request is to support the organization of
the next international congress on anthocyanins (IWA
2015), for which UMR SPO is responsible. The organization
of IWA2015 in Montpellier will allow scientists to present
their most recent work on anthocyanins and, more
specifically, the Agropolis Fondation scientific community to
strengthen its visibility on this topic and reinforce its
international network.

Responsable : 

Date de démarrage : 28/02/2015
Date de clôture : 28/02/2016
Montant : 
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